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Message from the artist 

During the coronavirus quarantine period in Spring/Summer 2020, I realised that lots of people 

were going to find themselves at home with their children for several weeks/months looking for 

things to do. So I decided to post some draw-along videos that parents could watch with their kids 

and, hopefully, make some nice pictures. Here they are. Feel free to draw along and send me the 

results using the hashtag #DrawWithRob. I am @RobBiddulph on Twitter and @rbiddulph 

Instagram. Good luck 

Draw like a cartoon artist… 
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